
Thank you for being a MDwise member.  
We would like to keep you and your family healthy.

HHW-HIPM0429 (1/20)

Dear John Sample,

You will have been with the MDwise Healthy Indiana Plan for 12 months as of 1/1/2020. Very soon you will have to renew your 
Healthy Indiana Plan coverage. We want to let you know how this works.

If you haven’t already, you will get a letter from the Indiana Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) with an eligibility 
review form. If anything you see on the form has changed, you should write in the correct information. You must sign and  
return the form even if none of the information on the form has changed. You must include verification of the last 30 days of  
household income from any source when you return the form. Make sure you mail or fax it back to FSSA. You can also take 
your completed form to the Division of Family Resources in your county. 

Please return the completed form. If you don’t return the form you could lose your HIP 
coverage and you may not be able to re-apply for HIP for 6 months. Don’t forget to choose MDwise for 
your health plan every year! 

If you did not get this form, call 1-877-438-4479 to request a new one be sent to you. If you have any questions or need help 
with the eligibility review form, please call us at 1-800-356-1204. 

You can also come to one of our MDwise Health Benefits Connection events in your area. We will help you fill out the eligibility 
review form and answer any questions you may have. Make sure you bring your eligibility review form and verification of the last 
30 days of household income. Go to MDwise.org/RenewEvents to find an event in your area.  

If you turn your eligibility review form in on time and you are still eligible for HIP,  you will receive your new eligibility  
period from FSSA. This will also include the amount of your monthly HIP Plus POWER Account contribution. 

Wishing you good health, 
MDwise


